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Recently there was an 
Assembly for 4th Degree 
Knights in the new 
West Assembly.  If you 
are a 4th Degree Knight 
and would like more 
information about this 
Assembly, please 
contact Sir Knight 
Charlie Williams at 
secondknight@att.net 
or call him at 636-532-
5777 

Reminder to all 
members that this 
month's meeting will 
be held in the school 
cafeteria, it is also a 
1st degree ceremony 
to start the festivities. 
The meeting will 
begin at 7:00 p.m.

Don't forget that if you 
would like to donate 
something for the 
upcoming golf 
tournament we only 
have one meeting 
where you can bring it 
to a meeting, but we will 
always accept 
donations up to 2 days 
before the event.  

If you are planning to 
play in our Golf 
Tournament, please 
send in your form as 
early as possible so 
that we can get an 
accurate count for food 
and beverages on the 
day of the tournament. 
Still accepting hole 
sponsors. 

Check out the 
Football Pool on 
page 5!

If you need a letter to 
give an invitation to 
someone or a potential 
sponsor for the golf 
tournament our Grand 
Knight Rob Libera has 
penned a nice one that 
you could use.
See Rob for a copy.

Charitable ServiceCharitable Service 
Week October 3-11    
                
The Supreme 
Council invites all 
councils to conduct 
outreach programs 
for their parish and 
communities during 
Charitable Service 
Week, October 3-11.

PilgrimagesPilgrimages in the 
Coming Weeks          
           
We have 3 religious 
pilgrimages 
scheduled in the 
coming weeks in 
Conception, Laurie, 
and Florissant.  For 
more information, 
please visit the 
Pilgrimages page for 
all the details.

Ever Consider 4th 
Degree?

mailto:secondknight@att.net
http://mokofc.org/programs/church-activities/118-pilgrimage
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Each year, about this time, thoughts turn towards Halloween.  The kids 
think up costumes, retailers try to convince them that they need it all to 
be cool.  Then they tell the parents and grandparents, we need candy 
and treats.  And, oh, no homemade treats, they might be poisoned!

But what is Halloween?  It is the night before a Holy Day.  All Saints Day 
on November 1st, then All Souls Day on November 2nd.  These are the 
Holidays we should concentrate on.

They are pretty descriptive, All Saints Day is a day to celebrate the lives 
of ALL Saints who have lived throughout the history of our Church, since 
the time of Jesus.  These Saints provide us with an answer to the 
question: What would Jesus do?  They did.  Many paid for their faith and 
love of God with their lives.  All lived their faith so intensely, their lives 
are a model for us.

All Souls Day is a day to celebrate ALL humans who have gone before 
us.  It reminds us that we each have a unique soul, given to us by God.  
We pray for those souls, that they may be in the presence of God.  It 
reminds us that we need to protect the integrity of our souls, to achieve 
paradise.

The lesson this time of year should not be about vampires, goblins, or 
ghosts, but rather the Father, Son and Holy Spirit in the Faith passed 
down from our Moms and Dads, from Jesus Himself.  The lesson should 
be that our fore-bearers graced us with the knowledge of God, His Son 
Jesus, and His Holy Spirit.  To rejoice in the love of God, The Saints and 
All the Souls that have been.  To cherish life, but look at its natural end 
as the beginning of our time in Paradise with God.  

Happy All Saints and All Souls Day!Happy All Saints and All Souls Day!
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